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Comments: The State of Utah (State), through the Public Lands Policy Coordinating Office, submitted comments

May 22, 2023.  As communicated, the State supports Alternative B, the Action Alternative. In collaboration with

the Utah Division of Drinking Water, the State provides the following supplemental scoping comments for your

consideration.

 

Division of Drinking Water

 

The location of this project intersects a variety of Drinking Water Source Protection zones for multiple Public

Water Systems. To view source protection zones in the vicinity of the project area, please visit

https://enviro.deq.utah.gov/. 

 

Points of contact for each affected system are as follows: 

*Darren Hess, Weber Basin Water Conservancy District, 801-771-4365, dhess@weberbasin.com; 

*Michael Devries, Metropolitan Water District, 801-942-1391, devries@mwdsls.org; 

*Alan Packard, Jordan Valley Water Conservancy District, 801-565-4300, jonh@jvwcd.org; Harold Deweese,

Coalville City Water, 435-640-3153, zane.deweese@coalvillecity.org; 

*Andy Garland, Mountain Regional Water SSD, 435-940-1916 ext. 310, agarland@mtregional.org; 

*Michael Rau, Central Utah Water Conservancy District, 801-226-7113, bgram@cuwcd.gov; Max Covey,

Jordanelle SSD, 435-654-9233, mcovey@jssd.us; 

*Delrie Gale, Canyon Rim Ranch Subdivision, 435-602-0749, djgale466@gmail.com.

 

We greatly appreciate the work of the USFS to move this project forward and reiterate the State's support for the

Alternative B, the Action Alternative.  Please call if you have further questions or concerns.

 

 


